
Outdoor Learning 
 

 

We are very busy developing our 

outside area. This week we have 

swept the area where our ‘Mud 

Kitchen’ is and we are excited to 

be developing this area further. The 

children really enjoy exploring this 

space to make potions and mud 

pies.  

We would be very grateful of any 

kind donations of old cooking tins, 

large metal spoons, jugs and 

cutlery to help enhance the area 

further. They will all be put to good 

use. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation the 

children will benefit greatly. 

 

Reminders 

 
We go outside whatever the 

weather at nursery so please can we 

politely remind parents to ensure 

your children come to nursery with 

jumpers, coats, wellingtons and 

indoor shoes please. If your child 

does not have wellingtons we do 

have some spare pairs which they 

are able to wear for wet outdoor 

play. 

 
 

 

Facebook 

 
The school Facebook page is a 

closed page that only accepts 

parents and carers of the children 

attending Winhills Primary 

Academy. The page is up dated 

with photos of our busy learning 

weekly. If you wish to sign a 

consent form giving permission for 

your child to appear on this page, 

just ask at the office or a member 

of staff so the relevant forms can 

be given to you.  

It is a great way to see what we all 

get up to.  

 

 

 

 

Busy Learning 

 

Welcome back to everyone after the 

half term break. It is lovely to see all 

the children happy to be back. 

 

This week we have talked about 

firework night and noises the fireworks 

make. We have painted onto tin foil 

using neon paint and created some 

fantastic firework art. We also used 

various tools to print onto black paper 

the results were very bright and bold. 

 

We have been using various sized 

pipettes and syringes in the glittery 

water, using the pipettes to suck up 

the water. This activity will help 

strengthen our grip, which will in the 

future help our pencil grip and 

improve our writing skills.  

 

We have been looking at size and 

naming ‘Big’ and ‘Small’ items around 

nursery we are getting very good at it.  
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